
Rules Committee, 

I am so glad you are addressing this vital issue! I've been researching this since the November 

election, and what I learned is that a large majority of Oregonians have approved of this legislation 

and have done so for over seven years. This makes me proud, as electing a president by National 

Popular Vote is a constitutional right. I'm not surprised Oregonians want to make sure that every 

voter's voice is heard.  

You have the power to make that happen. I urge you to pass HB2927 this year, without any 

amendments and with no ballot referral. Thank you for doing what I would do if I were in your place. 

Thank you for speaking for me.  

Beth Talmage  
wordygirl@earthlink.net  
22366 Lindberg Road  
Clatskanie, Oregon 97016 
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